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  Asia-Pacific Interreligious Online Fellowship Honors a ‘Legacy of 
Peace’ 

 
 
Manila, Philippines—An Interreligious Online 
Fellowship program, organized by UPF-Asia 
Pacific and the IAPD, honored the lives of 10 
Ambassadors for Peace. 
 

  

  

  

  Diplomats Discuss Principles of Cooperation 
 
 
St. Petersburg, Russia—UPF co-organized a 
meeting of guests of the International Economic 
Forum. 
 
 

  

  

  

  Voci di Pace Releases New Issue 
 
 
San Marino, San Marino—The Italian-language quarterly 
magazine was distributed at the end of June.  
 
 

  



 

 

  

  

  UPF-Australia Holds Second Values Education Summit 
 
 
Melbourne, Australia—UPF-Australia held the 
“Educating with Values Summit” featuring 
presenters from Greece, Somalia and Australia 
and the IAAP-Oceania. 
 

  

  

  

  Peace Road Marathon Promotes Healthy Lifestyle for Youth 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—The supermarathon "Children 
against Drugs—I Choose Sport!" concluded after 
1,150 kilometers. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUL 7: Asia-Pacific's ILC: Toward Peace on the Korean 

Peninsula 

JUL 8: UK - Peace Road- UPF's Vision of an 

International Highway 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 
UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 


